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E-Commerce Standards Created For Oil Industry 

Complex Products and Services


Denver, April 17 — The oil and natural gas industry moved a step closer toward seamless interoperability using Extensible Markup Language (XML) standards with completion of the American Petroleum Institute e-Commerce Committee’s Petroleum Industry Data Exchange (PIDX) Complex Products and Services (Com.Pro.Serv.) initiative. This initiative defines electronic data standards for the procurement process surrounding configurable products and services.



These standards will contribute to the collaborative environment needed for service providers with configuration tools and technical data exchanged.  They include the XML Schema designed for twelve transactions with associated data elements and tags.  Use of the standards will help the petroleum industry achieve potential process savings from e-Procurement.



These technology-neutral standards were designed and tested by 20 companies to ensure their usability.  The new formats recognize the need for reuse of existing standards where applicable and rely on existing technology for communicating information.  API PIDX Com.Pro.Serv. selected the RosettaNet Transport Routing & Packaging Protocol (TRP) 2.0 framework, while recognizing the need to move to the ebXML framework once more technology providers support the design.  The design allows for transporting data at a lower detail level with accompanying standard or descriptive files and was built around 35 reusable components.


Additional information on the program is available from Sarita Leassear, API PIDX, at (202) 682-8491 or leassears@api.org.  More information about API PIDX is available on-line at http://www.pidx.org or by sending an e-mail inquiry to pidx@api.org.
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